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Question: 

 
Senator WONG: Was Finance asked to provide any advice about the possible members for the 

Commission of Audit?  

Mr Tune: I think we might have been asked if we had any ideas, which possibly fed into the government's 

consideration. But we were not asked to come up with a definitive list. That was a decision by the 

government.  

Senator WONG: Was anyone who was recommended by Finance appointed?  

Mr Tune: Gee, I do not know—  

Senator Cormann: The people who were appointed to the Commission of Audit were appointed by the 

government and were selected by the government for that purpose. They are highly distinguished 

Australians, who are going to do a great job for Australia in what they are currently doing. And the 

government takes full responsibility for the appointments we have made.  

Senator WONG: Mr Tune?  

Mr Tune: I cannot recall.  

Senator WONG: Can you take that on notice?  

Mr Tune: Yes. 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Finance provided the government with informal advice on the type of 

background, experience and skills considered suitable for membership to the Commission of 

Audit. 

 

No recommendations on possible members were provided by the Department. 

 


